
          

  Punjab Intermediate Cities Improvement Investment Program        

 Program (PICIIP)  CORRIGENDUM 

EXTENSION OF DATE 

 With reference to the Expression of Interest (EOI) notice published in “The Dawn” & “The 

Nawaiwaqt” Newspaper on 03 July 2021, IPL-6590 regarding “PICIIP-Cons_07: Smart 

City Planning and Implementation (SCPI) Consulting Firm”. Date for the submission of 

EOI has been extended from 02 August 2021 to 23 August 2021. EOI must be submitted 

online via the ADB’s Consultant Management System (CMS). Access to the online Request 

for Expression of Interest may be reached through the link to ADB Consultant 

Management System available at www.adb.org/site/business-opportunities 

/operational-procurement/consulting. The other terms & conditions remains same. 

 
 
Program Director: Program Management Unit (PMU),           
Punjab Intermediate Cities Improvement Investment Program (PICIIP), 

Local Government & Community Development Department, Punjab, 

Pakistan. 40/ B-1, Gulberg III, Pakistan. Telephone: +92-042-99268484. 

E-mail: pmu.piciip@punjab.gov.pk 
Website: http://piciip.gop.pk/ 
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